GARS Eboard meeting
2020 October 1%
Called to order 7:00 PM

Attendance: Carol Chesney, Vann Chesney, Pete Winters, Larry Rovak, Shannon Boal, Terry
Gordan, Couch, John Troup, and Leon Counch

Sickness and health:

Rebecca is fine, but absent to take care of her husband.
Beverly finished up 3 week treatment for skin cancer.

Bill Chapman has been having trouble with his legs "going out"

OFFICER REPORTS
President's Report:
Will need to re-confirm Bob Heil's attendance

Secretary report:

Concerns are awarding year end prizes and Veteran's day event's.

Ham of the year and Rusty Drain pipe to be unawarded this year due to COVID. It has still not
been decided if there will be a Veteran's Day celebration. The hosts are expected to make a
decision next week.

Treasurer report:
We are solvent. It has been a quiet month. Just one bill the semi-anual insurance premium on
the trailer.

VP / Repeater Report: There has been some 444 and 985 cross-interference. Shannon has
been out of town. Pete and Larry are back up control operators. Consider cancelling the
picnic due to city park closure concerns. May consider other county parks for picnic. Shannon
and Carol will look into alternatives.

Good of the Order
Shannon applauded Vann for triplle play award and Terry Gordon for impletation of crank up
fold over antenna.

7:40 The new antenna project will be the back up presentation if Bob Heil can't make it.
7:45 Trinity opening for one service of maximum of 50 people. The campus is closed for
outside activities and it doesn't look like it will open up at all this year.

7:48 Meeting adjourned.



